FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Division of Corporations

May 21, 2009 (\O q U’. Lp D

DARCY PARTNERSHIP, LTD

ATTN: CAROLINE ELANDER

ONE WEST SAMPLE RD. SUITE #203
POMPANO BEACH, FL 33064

SUBJECT: DAR Y PARTNERSHIP, LTD. Uljl Py P 1'3.2:’5}
This letter is to advise you that as of May 21, 2009 the 2008 REINSTATEMENT
for DARCY PARTNERSHIP, LTD. have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #84026-F as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

Division of Cornorations - PO ROX 68397 _Tallahaceee Flormda 29214



